
 

 

 

At the recent 33rd Annual Maritime Provinces Water and Wastewater Association (MPWWA) Training 

Seminar, held in Moncton, a Charity Silent Auction was held to benefit Moncton Headstart Inc. Through the 

generosity of its members and suppliers, the MPWWA was able to turn over a cheque in the amount of 

$4353.00 at the end of the 4 day event. Additional donations were received after the event enabling the 

MPWWA, its members and suppliers to proudly present Moncton Headstart Inc. with a total of $ 4744.00 

to benefit this very worthwhile organization. Pictured from left to right are: Jerry Villard, Auction 

Coordinator, Trevor Douthwright, Seminar Chairman, Rob Hamilton, Auction Coordinator, Mary O’Donnell, 

Executive Director, Moncton Headstart Inc. 


